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The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on October 1 & 2, 2020. The team members 
addressed: 

 
Riverside County moving from the purple tier to the red tier, the district will now move to Phase II of the 
in-person model.  

• Elementary and Middle school sites will return to in person instruction on November 9, 2020. 

• The following groups: Moderate Severe – Non-Categorical, Medically Fragile and Autism at 

Elementary, Middle and High School sites will return on November 9, 2020. 

• High School sites will remain distance learning during Phase II and will return to in person 

instruction on November 30, 2020 (Phase III) 

 
Team also discussed member safety protocols moving into Phase II, CDC guidelines and appropriate 
PPE for classifications 
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